
Join us for a public  
information and scoping meeting 

on the  

Suction Dredge Permit 
Program 

Monday, November 16  5 p.m. 
California Retired Teachers Association Bldg. 

3930 E. Saginaw Way 
Fresno 

 

On November 2, 2009, the California Department of Fish and Game 
filed a Notice of Preparation of a Subsequent Environment Impact 
Report (SEIR) for the Suction Dredge Permitting Program. The 
purpose of this scoping meeting is to solicit input on the range of 
actions, alternatives, significant environmental effects and mitigations 
to be discussed in the draft SEIR. 
  

Questions? (530) 225-2275 
Web site: www.dfg.ca.gov/suctiondredge/ 

 

Will you need an accommodation in order to attend and/or 
participate in this event? If so, please contact Mark Stopher at 
(530) 225-2275. Auxiliary aides and services are available to 
individuals with disabilities upon request.  
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Join us for a public  
information and scoping meeting 

on the  

Suction Dredge Permit 
Program 

Tuesday, November 17  5 p.m. 
City of West Sacramento Galleria 

1110 West Capitol Avenue 
West Sacramento 

 

On November 2, 2009, the California Department of Fish and 
Game filed a Notice of Preparation of a Subsequent 
Environment Impact Report (SEIR) for the Suction Dredge 
Permitting Program. The purpose of this scoping meeting is to 
solicit input on the range of actions, alternatives, significant 
environmental effects and mitigations to be discussed in the draft 
SEIR. 

 Questions? (530) 225-2275 
Web site: www.dfg.ca.gov/suctiondredge/ 

Will you need an accommodation in order to attend and/or 
participate in this event? If so, please contact Mark Stopher at 
(530) 225-2275. Auxiliary aides and services are available to 
individuals with disabilities upon request.  



Join us for a public  
information and scoping meeting 

on the  

Suction Dredge Permit 
Program 

Wednesday, November 18  5 p.m. 
Shasta Senior Nutrition Program Center 

100 Mercy Oaks Drive 
Redding 

 

On November 2, 2009, the California Department of Fish and 
Game filed a Notice of Preparation of a Subsequent 
Environment Impact Report (SEIR) for the Suction Dredge 
Permitting Program. The purpose of this scoping meeting is to 
solicit input on the range of actions, alternatives, significant 
environmental effects and mitigations to be discussed in the draft 
SEIR. 

 Questions? (530) 225-2275 
Web site: www.dfg.ca.gov/suctiondredge/ 

Will you need an accommodation in order to attend and/or 
participate in this event? If so, please contact Mark Stopher at 
(530) 225-2275. Auxiliary aides and services are available to 
individuals with disabilities upon request.  
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